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Any questions about the exemptions from examination requirements or the effect of such 
exemptions on student qualification for a diploma should be directed to 
emscgradreq@nysed.gov. 
 
The Department is grateful to the dedicated educators, school staff, community members, 
and parents who are working so diligently to ensure that students are safe and well. Please 
continue to monitor NYSED’s COVID-19 Information site for additional guidance as it 
becomes available. 
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